Thursday 7th May 
Dear Parents/Carers,
Y6 have been working extremely hard in their preparation for SATs and I am proud of them all for their resilience and effort. In preparation for next week, the children know where they will be sitting, and we have organised familiar adults who will be available to support them all week. 
I would like the children to have a restful weekend ready for next week, but should the children ask to do any revision then they can use their revision books. As the children have done so this week, can all children please bring in their revision books and workbooks from Monday please. I will then collect in the revision books to be used again by future classes.
Next week, week commencing 12th May, children can arrive in class from 8:20am every day. Please make sure your child in school by 8:45am at the latest.  Once the children arrive in school, they will be able to relax, revise using their revision books (should they wish) or talk to members of staff who have worked with the class and are able to talk/reassure them. Can you please encourage your child to have an early night on Sunday and throughout the week.
The children will be given bacon or sausage barms (alternated daily) and orange or apple juice each morning. If your child is a vegetarian or has any allergies, please contact school by Friday at the latest so that we can organise. 
Below is a timetable of the tests the children will be completing.
	
	AM
	

	Monday
	English – Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar 1 
	English – Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar 2 - Spellings

	Tuesday
	English reading paper
	

	Wednesday
	Maths paper 1 - Arithmetic
	Maths paper 2 - Reasoning

	Thursday
	Maths paper 3 - Reasoning
	



Thank you for your continued support. 
Mrs Attwood
